Announcement: Updated Cost of
Prescription Drugs

Dear Valued Patients,

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about an upcoming update to
the cost of prescription drugs effective [Effective Date].

Due to a variety of factors, including changes in supplier pricing and market dynamics, the
following adjustments will be made:

o Drug Name 1: Updated cost - $[New Price]
o Drug Name 2: Updated cost - $[New Price]
o Drug Name 3: Updated cost - $[New Price]

We understand that these changes may affect your budgeting for healthcare expenses. Our team
is here to assist you in exploring options and resources to help manage these costs.

If you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact our
office at [Contact Information].

Thank you for your understanding and continued trust in our healthcare services.
Sincerely,
[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Your Organization]



